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The CBA commenced an inspection of the Polish
Power System (PSE)

On  1  July  2020,  the  CBA  officers  of  the  Lublin  Regional  Office  commenced  an
inspection  of  the  Polish  Power  System.

It  covers  a  public  contract  titled  “Delivery  and  Implementation  of  the  Spatial
Information System in the PSE Corporate Group”.

The envisaged date of the inspection completion is 30 September 2020.
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